
Site Report – Lagoon –April 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 
            Melody Schilke Principal 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 

 
Culture Camp with Pat Lind Artistry Grant.  Thank you to the Bristol Bay Foundation for providing this Grant 
for the Lagoon and for Sara Erickson spearheading this activity.  The kids went to the tide pools and did some 
pretty scientific observations all while learning about the culture and creating bentwood hat earrings 
through the expertise of Pat Lind.  

Personnel Update 
Nancy Mills, Head/Sped/Secondary Teacher, Year 14  
Sara Erickson, Elementary Teacher, Year 24 
Julie Boggan: Tutor who has transferred to help provide needed support in tutoring for the school.  
Samantha Jones, Intensive Sped Aide 
Elaina McCormick, Night Gym Aide/Preschool Aide 
Henry Erickson, Sped Aide/Indian Ed Aide 
Etelani Tupuola, Custodian/PE Aide 
Dustin Erickson, Substitute 
Hanna Pedersen, Substitute 
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Classroom Highlights 
Elementary and Secondary Classrooms are finishing up their end of levels and enjoying culture camp these 
last couple weeks of school.  They will be having an Art Show and Celebration for the end of the Year on May 
2nd.  

LSAC Activity 
The LSAC made final decisions on Co-oping options for next school year and made sure to have the culture 
camp pieces tidied up for when they were going to do culture camp. We have a tentative schedule set for 
September of next year.  LSAC was interested in partnering with Chignik Lagoon Tribal Council to see if we 
can possibly have the USDA lunch program next school year.  

Community Engagement  
Big Shout Out to BBNC for coming down to do the Salmon Color Fun Run.  As you can see from the smiles on 
the faces of the students, this was a fun and meaningful opportunity to learn about health and wellness all 
while having fun.   

 
 

Professional Development 
The Alaska Reads Act and implementation of the intervention program has been a positive addition to our 
K-5 classroom at the Lagoon!  Thanks to Moon McCarley for handling all of these pieces and communicating 
expectations with guidance.   

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
Attendance for March was at 83% 

Student and Staff Safety 
No Safety Concerns at this time, other than Be Bear Aware, Bears are starting to wake up.  

Other 
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